November 1st Minutes 

At this week's meeting, we focused on our speed mentoring event which will take place November 15th from 7-9. It is a great way to meet professionals who are involved in PR, marketing and media. We want to invite people from other majors such as business or music industry so we are working on ways to promote the event. So far we plan on creating fliers and we created a Facebook event page.
 
Tuesday is Election night and we still have a few more polling places that we need filled so if anyone wants to help out that would be great.
 
We are also thinking about having an event before Christmas break. We could join up with MEISA for entertainment and it would be a party for different groups on campus. We would use the event to raise money for St. Jude’s? 

